April News From Room Cc

Spring is here! We will be spending more time outdoors as the weather
gets nicer! Please bring in light coats or hoodies, if needed, and make
sure to label them with your child's name.

During the month of April, we will be talking about horses, cows, and
pigs. Some of the things we will learn about include: what they look like,
where they live, what they eat, and more. We will also be starting our
"All About Me" unit this month.

We have some great songs in store for this month as welll We can't
wait to sing them with the children. We will be singing: Old McDonald
had a Farm, I Know an Old Lady Who Swallowed a Fly, 5 Pink Pigs, and
many more! We will also read many books related to animals. The
children love to listen fo the stories!

Thank you,

Room Cc Teachers




